

Diocese of Joliet

310 Bridge Street Joliet, Illinois 60435-6399

May 16, 2005

815-722-2256 Fax 815-722-6692

Cardinal Stritch Retreat House P.O. Box 455 Mundelein, IL 60060

Dear Father

I spoke with Bishop Kaffer about his conversation with Bishop Abramowicz regarding an allegation of sexual abuse on the part of Father Przybylo. Bishop Kaffer confirmed what he had written in a memo and expressed much concern that Father Przybylo not be incardinated into the Diocese of Joliet and that he not be given faculties. I believe at this point, we encourage Father Przybylo to be reconciled with his own bishop.

Thank you for your kindness. I enjoyed visiting with you last week. With every good wish, I am

Sincerely in Christ,

Rev. Joseph J. Tapella Vicar General

